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We hope this newsletter finds all of our curling club family 
members safe and well.  We certainly did not have the 
ending to the season we had hoped for, did we?   We 
tremendously missed the opportunity to gather and 
celebrate another fun and successful season in the books at 
the Lancaster District Curling Club.  
 
We want to assure our members that the club executive 
has had virtual monthly meetings since March to ensure we 
are keeping abreast of the latest news.   

 
We are in contact with Curling Canada, CurlOn and the 
OVCA.  We are reviewing their suggested best practices for 
running games safely.  We will be reaching out to each of 
you to seek your input on how the club will proceed with 
the new season.  Please keep an eye out for an email from 
us.  The OVCA has created a Facebook discussion group. If it 
is of interest to you, please check it out.  

 
 We will only return to play when we have a solid plan for 
safe play and it is communicated to all members. 
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The AGM that is usually held in June has been postponed 
until further notice.  This meeting may look different from 
years past, as we may be forced to an online forum.  
 If you are interested in helping out as a board or 
committee member, please contact Rose MacCulloch at 
613-861-1884 or by email rose.macculloch@ucdsb.on.ca.   
 

Annual General Meeting 
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Special Thoughts 

 
As many you are aware, our dear friend Coleman has been 
diagnosed with stage 4 cancer.  He is enjoying visits and 
well wishes from people in the community.  If you would 
like to visit, please call his home # 613-347-2217 as his 
daughters Krista or Greer will let you know if he’s up to 
company that particular day.  You can also drop off well 
wishes in his mailbox. 

 
 
 
 

 


